
BY ALDS. KOVAC, MURPHY, PUENTE, WITKOWSKI, WADE, BOHL, BAUMAN, DONOVAN, 

COGGS, HAMILTON, PEREZ 

 

Resolution congratulating Taj Schoening on her retirement as business operations manager for 

the Milwaukee Public Library. 

 

 WHEREAS, 

 

TAJ SCHOENING 

 

celebrated her retirement as business operations manager with the Milwaukee Public Library on 

June 16, 2015 after more than 29  years of dedicated service to the City of Milwaukee; and 

 

WHEREAS, Taj Schoening served the city of Milwaukee from 1986 to 2015 as a budget 

management analyst, fiscal officer and the Milwaukee Public Library’s business operations 

manager; and 

 

WHEREAS, Taj Schoening was instrumental in the building of numerous public library 

development projects, including Washington Park, Villard Square and the East Branch; and 

 

WHEREAS, Taj Schoening represented the library in budgetary meetings of the 

Common Council, providing the city with accurate and timely information to make informed 

decisions; now, therefore, be it 

 

 RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith congratulates 

Taj Schoening on her retirement from the Milwaukee Public Library, extends its appreciation on 

behalf of the community, and wishes for her a happy and healthy retirement; and, be it 

 

FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be presented 

to Taj Schoening, an outstanding employee. 

 

Introduced by Common Council members Nik Kovac, Michael J. Murphy, Robert W. Puente, 

Terry L. Witkowski, Willie C. Wade, Jim Bohl, Robert J. Bauman, Robert G. Donovan, Milele 

A. Coggs, Ashanti Hamilton and José G. Pérez and approved by all members of the Milwaukee 

Common Council on June 23, 2015. 

 
 

 

 


